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Dear Parents/Carers,  

It has been fantastic this week seeing so many children joining in with our After School Club pro-

gramme. Through these clubs, the children can develop social, physical, creative and  academic skills in 

areas that they are interested in. Please encourage your children to sign up, and then regularly attend, 

the clubs in which they are interested in. 

As a school we are starting to work towards the School’s Mental Health Award through Leeds Beckett 

University; this is to ensure that we are supporting our children, staff and yourselves in the best ways 

possible. You can find our more about this either at our Parents’ Evening or on our Time 4 Us Open 

afternoon on 1st November. 

Regards, Alison Helm: Head Teacher 

Parents’ Evenings: 

Wednesday 16th October 4—6.30pm 

Or 

Thursday 17th October 4—6.30pm 

There will also be refreshments served and opportuni-

ties to find out about different activities within the 

school. We will also  be selling children’s books. There 

will be NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS ON THESE DAYS. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Autumn Term Events: 

7th/8th/9th Oct: Year 1 Visits to the Farm. 

Thursday 10th October: Yr 5 @ British Muse-

um 

Friday 11th October: Yr 3 @ Museum of Lon-

don 

Monday 14th October: School photographer 

in for individual photographs 

Weds/Thurs 16th and 17th October: Parents’ 

Evenings 

Friday 18th October: Year 3/4 Pre-historic 

Parents’ Afternoon 

21st—25th October: Half Term Holiday 

Friday 1st November: Time 4 Us Parents’ Af-

ternoon; come and join us and find out 

about our PSHE curriculum 

Friday 20th December School closes for 

Christmas holidays at 1.30pm 

Tuesday 7th January: All children due back 

in school 

The photographer is coming . . . . 

Please note that the school photographer is coming on 

Monday 14th October to take individual and sibling school 

photos. Please can you ensure your child is wearing their 

uniform (and looking smart!) on that day. 

All our After School Clubs have now started. If your 

child is still wanting to sign up for something, 

please come and speak to the school office. It 

would be great to have 100% of children attending 

at least one club. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH


 

Please use the Place 2 Be   

website to find out more about 

this amazing service that we 

now have in school. 

https://www.place2be.org.uk/  

Our Place 2 Be School Manager is 

called Ms Konstantina and she is in 

school on Thursdays and Fridays. 

Please speak to our pastoral staff if 

you would like to arrange a meeting 

with her. 

As well as Place 2 Be we also have a 

CAMHS worker placed in schools on 

Monday—her name is Ms Vicky. 

Alongside this, Mr Lawrence is a Mu-

sic Therapist and he works in our 

school on Wednesdays. 

https://www.place2be.org.uk/

